
 
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Jane Hudson, Director of Planning & Community Development 
 
DATE: September 15, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Consent to Encroach – No. 2021-7 
 Lot 17, Block 20, Original Townsite 
 320 N. Porter Ave. 
 
The subject address is home to Van’s Pig Stand.  This site has an existing pole sign as 
shown on the associated site plan.  The sign has been in this location for many years.    
 
With the upcoming changes to the Porter Corridor Streetscape, a portion of the sign face 
will encroach into the Right-of-Way. 
 
Planning and Community Development Staff does not oppose the encroachment of this 
sign face into the Right-of-Way.  
 
 
Cc: Beth Muckala, Assistant City Attorney 
 Ellen Usry, Deputy City Clerk 
 Brenda Hall, City Clerk 


